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Homecoming Tickets: The Homecoming Dance is on Saturday, September 25, from 6:30-9:30 p.m. Tickets are $35 and
are available through today. Check your email for all of the details.

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS
FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 17, 2021

FCCLA Information: Please sign up to see Mrs. Schmidt today during PTE if you are a family consumer science student
interested in FCCLA and were not able to attend the after school callout on September 9. This is for students that cannot
attend after school meetings only. Information about the club and joining will be provided.

Homecoming Spirit Week: Show your LC pride during Homecoming Spirit Week. The festivities kick off on Monday,
September 20. Here are the themes for each day:

e Monday: Western Day

e Tuesday: Decades Day

e Wednesday: Country Club Day

e Thursday: Imitation Day (dress up as a significant other, friend, favorite teacher, etc.)
o Friday: Blue and White Spirit Day

Last Day for Schedule Changes — September 21: The last day for schedule changes is Tuesday, September 21.
Schedule change forms can be found in Guidance and must be completed and signed for a schedule change to be made.
Students can see their counselor if they have questions.

Black Vision Club Meeting: The Black Vision Club will have its first meeting on Wednesday, September 22,
immediately after school in room D203.

Art Club Meeting: The next Art Club meeting will be held Thursday, September 23, from 2:20-3:30 p.m. in room C227.
Remember to bring your Zentangle Designs for our Adult Coloring Book pages from the last meeting. If you have any
guestions, please reach out to Mrs. Yaeger.

Girls Tennis Callout Meeting: There will be a Girls Tennis callout meeting after school on Thursday, September 23, in
room C304. If you cannot attend, see Coach Szalonek or email him at bszalone @lcscmail.com.

Travel Abroad: Interested in traveling abroad next summer? Come to the informational meeting on the Indiana University
Honors Program in Foreign Languages. The meeting will be on Wednesday, September 29, during Academic Assistance
in C212. The meeting is for all students currently taking a World Language class. Please go to https://iuhpfl.indiana.edu/
or see Ms. Homans in C212 if you have any questions.

Blood Drive: The first blood drive of the year will be held on Friday, October 8. See Miss York in Room C209 for more
information and a permission form.

AP Exam Registration Is Now Open: You may register by using the link on the high school website located under the
News heading “AP Registration.” Once you have completed the Total Registration portion, you should log into your
College Board Account and Join your courses. You must do both parts. Register before October 15 at 7 a.m. to avoid late
fees.

School Picture Retakes: Picture retakes will occur during lunches on Monday, October 4, and Tuesday, October 5.
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